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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This week, we have had Safer Internet Day. The children in school and at home have been given activities 
and assemblies to watch through our online safety for children’s webpage. (Children > Online Safety) 
https://greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com/online-safety-2  
 
Our webpage for parents & carers has been updated, so there are even more resources & links to help you 
and your family stay safe online. (Parents> Online Safety) https://greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com/online-
safety-1   
 
This time last year, we launched our ‘Safer Schools’ App’, provided by our insurance provider Zurich 
Municipal. If you haven’t downloaded it yet, now is a good time to do so. It’s important for you to understand 
what children are doing online, so you can help to make them safer. 
 
The App is designed to support and protect children by educating and empowering them both at school and 
at home. Through their access, your children will find information that is relevant to them and you will 
receive tips and advice on how to keep them safer online. Please watch the video on the school website: 
Parents > Information Presentations https://greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com/information-presentations 

 
     Parents/Carers version:            Children’s version: 

               
This is a valuable communication tool that will help us keep you up-to-date and your children safe. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

A Cannell 

Mr. A. Cannell, Website and Computing Coordinator 

The different versions of the app 
for parents/carers and children, 
can be downloaded from the App 
Store and Google Play, by 
searching on ‘Safer Schools’.  
 
After downloading the app, you will 
be prompted to scan the QR code 
or enter the school name and 4-
digit code. 
 
The app also links to our school 
website home, calendar, policies 
pages. 
 
Ensure that push notifications are 
enabled to keep up-to-date with 
our tips, advice and guidance on 
how to make your children safer. 
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